Original message		
From: "Bob Baylis (Lancaster BOA)" <		
Date: 5/3/18 6:11 PM (	GMT-05:00)	
To: 'Noreen Piazza' <	'David Stadtherr'	
'Frank Sullivan' <	>, 'Hannah Meyer'	
< Kellings were a	>, 'Jeanne Rich' <	>, 'Matthew Mayo'
J	,	>, Scott Miller
< '	<u>n</u> >	
Cc: 'Debra Dennis' < DDennis@lancasterma.net >		
Subject: RE: Goodridge Brook Estates Concerns from April Hearing		
#1 Widening Sterling Rd. Should be the builders job.		
#2 Will the town of Sterling let the builder widen Sterling rd on their end.		
#3 Will they put up a railroad crossing gate at Sterling Rd. They will need them for safety.		
#4 Who will put up street lights and take care of them.		

This is just some of the questions that were ask after the meeting.